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ST GEORGE MINING –  

INVITATION TO RIU RESOURCES CONFERENCE IN SYDNEY  

 

St George Mining Limited (ASX: SGQ) (‘St George Mining’ or ‘the Company’) will be presenting at the RIU 
Resources Conference in Sydney on Thursday, 11 May 2017 and we are pleased to invite shareholders to 
attend the Conference on that day.   

With two major drill programmes at it Projects – the diamond core drill programme of nickel-copper 
sulphide targets underway at the Mt Alexander Project, and the RC drill programme of priority gold targets 
about to commence at the East Laverton Project – the Conference provides an opportunity to hear first-
hand from senior management regarding the ongoing results from these important exploration 
programmes. 

For further information on the Conference, please visit:  
http://www.riuconferences.com.au/upload/conferences/srr2017/programme/SRR17%20Onsite%20Progra
mme.pdf  
 
We have limited free passes to the Conference for 11 May 2017. The pass includes entry to the exhibition 
booth area, morning and afternoon teas, lunch and presentations throughout the day.  

To request a pass, please send an email to the Company at info@stgm.com.au.  

 

 
For further information, please contact: 

 
 

John Prineas 
Executive Chairman 
St George Mining Limited 
(+61) 411 421 253 
John.prineas@stgm.com.au 
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